INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH

12 October 2023 REF:IIPS/PRL/23-24/70

Kho-Kho Competition for Grade IV
Academic Year (2023-2024)

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that [IPS will be organising a Kho-Kho Competition for Grade I'V during
school hours on Wednesday, 01 November 2023.

Students are requested to wear sport shoes.

Anticipating your enthusiastic participation .

Best Regards,




